Fifth Anniversary of Test Launch

A Matanzas stamp was again used for the fifth anniversary, probably by Ernesto
Bello, director for TB stamp programs and member of postal rocket commission.
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Medical and postal rocket cachets as well as Matanzas overprint, cance
Vieja Bermeja, Matanzas province, near Havana border site originally planned.





